
Action Taken by UVI Board of Trustees 

 Tenure 

 

It was requested by the President for the Board to consider granting tenure to the following 

member of the Faculty: 

• Dr. Richard Hall 

 

The Board of Trustees, at its meeting of Saturday, October 13, 2001, unanimously approved the   

candidate presented for tenure.  

 

 


